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November 2023 

Dear Families, 

Whole School Theatre Trip – Wednesday 24th January 2024 

We are very excited to share with you that we are going on a whole-school trip to the theatre. We 

are booked to go to the REP Theatre in Birmingham to see the theatre production of The Lion, the 

Witch and the Wardrobe. (For more information about the show, visit: https://www.birmingham-

rep.co.uk/whats-on/the-lion-the-witch-and-the-wardrobe/). This is a wonderful opportunity for our 

children to experience a trip to the theatre on top of the show being based on one of the books we 

read in school.  

The date of our theatre trip is Wednesday 24th January 2024 and we will need to ask for a 

voluntary contribution of £30.00 per child. This contribution is to cover the cost of the theatre tickets 

and the coach transportation. This request is reduced to £15.00 for all pupils who qualify for Pupil 

Premium funding (eligible for free school meals now or at any point in the last 6 years). Please make 

payment on ParentPay, under the trip called “Theatre trip 2024”.  (If Ever 6, then “Ever6 Theatre trip 

2024”).  

We understand that the Christmas period can be an expensive time of year and so we are offering a 

delayed payment plan to help with this. Please see the table below for more information: 

Amount due: 
*prices will be halved for Pupil Premium  

Payment due by: 

£5.00 10th January 2024 

£15.00 1st  March 2024 

£10.00 1st April 2024 
 

Although it is a voluntary contribution, in order for the visit to take place we will require costs to be 

covered so that it does not impact on future visits. 

In order to ensure that we arrive in Birmingham before the start of the show, we will be asking 

children to arrive at school slightly earlier than normal (around 8:30am). We will be returning to 

school during the school day.  More details on the structure of the day will be provided closer 

to the date.  

If you have any further questions, please contact us. 

Many Thanks, 

Miss S Thomasson  
Educational Visits Coordinator 

mailto:admin@barwellacademy.org
http://www.barwellceacademy.co.uk/
https://www.birmingham-rep.co.uk/whats-on/the-lion-the-witch-and-the-wardrobe/
https://www.birmingham-rep.co.uk/whats-on/the-lion-the-witch-and-the-wardrobe/

